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Dear Committee members,

I am a homeowner living on Doyle Park Drive at the entrance to the park.

Since Covid shut everything down last March, the gate to the park has been closed. After several months of
watching an encampment grow and take over the street, it was finally cleared for health and safety. Since that time,
Doyle Park has been beautiful, encampment free and finally usable byy the community.

Now I hear of possible plans to reopen the Doyle Park Drive gate. Finally, the park is full of families, dogs, kids,
and school is about to reopen. The only thing keeping the park so usable is the fact that the gate is closed.

I urge you to keep it that way. There is plenty of parking at the east lot off Hoen. Plese keep our park family friendly
and usable to all.

Thank you for your consideration,

Alissa Feldman




